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Adams County News & Information

Brantner Gulch Crossing Riverdale Road Public Meeting Notice

The Adams County Transportation Department will host a public meeting regarding the Brantner
Gulch crossing Riverdale Road on Monday, Aug. 17, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. The meeting will take
place in the Waymire Dome at the Adams County Regional Park, 9755 Henderson Rd., Brighton.

The existing culvert under Riverdale Road just north of 128™ Ave. is undersized. Small amounts
of rain cause flooding over the road, making it hazardous for drivers. Construction to enlarge the
culvert is expected to start Sept. 8, 2015.

“This meeting will allow local area homeowners to discuss and ask questions about the project
with the Adams County Transportation Department,” said Anna Sparks, P.E. Adams County
Engineering Manager. “In past years, the flooding often closed this section of the road, making it
an inconvenience to motorists in the area. We are excited to finally start work on this project,”
said Sparks.

This is a capital improvement project funded by Adams County and Urban Drainage and Flood
Control District. For more information, call 720.523.6859 or visit www.adcogov.org.
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